
Fancy Dress Friday with Joe Wicks 

 

Dear Parents 

As you know, Joe Wicks dresses up every Friday to do his ‘PE with Joe’.  

The children are very keen to do it too, so this Friday as it is the last day 

of what has been a difficult term, we would like to invite the children in 

school and at home to dress up.  Don’t worry if your child doesn’t have a 

fancy dress outfit – they can come to school in non- uniform clothes 

instead.  

Mrs Hatch and Mrs Clegg 


